
From: O"Connor,D
To: Wilson,Clive
Subject: Re: Statement on the LSE website
Date: 09 October 2019 12:29:27

I see... not particularly surprised at UoL to be fair.

From: Wilson,Clive <CLIVE.Wilson@lse.ac.uk>
Sent: 09 October 2019 12:24
To: O'Connor,D <D.O'Connor@lse.ac.uk>
Subject: RE: Statement on the LSE website
 
Hi Danny
 
I asked some very similar questions about a month ago to someone I’ve always had good
dealings with at Senate House.   She hasn’t replied on this occasion so I’m a bit nervous about
following up.
 
The question of that initial cataloguing of the thesis just seems to go in circles.
 
Clive
 

From: O'Connor,D 
Sent: 09 October 2019 10:42
To: Wilson,Clive
Subject: FW: Statement on the LSE website
 
Hi Clive,
 
FYI, from  -
 
I'm not sure how useful it would actually be but do we know if there is a catelogue number
of the original thesis at UoL?
 
Thanks,

Danny
 
p.s. I haven't got a new job. No idea where that came from.

From: 
Sent: 09 October 2019 05:12
To: O'Connor,D <D.O'Connor@lse.ac.uk>
Subject: Statement on the LSE website
 
Dear Danny, 
Congratulations to your new position as Head of Media Relations and Communications
Division! 
It is a good idea to put a statement on the LSE website. Thank you for drafting this
statement which looks good. 




